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FROM: Linda A. Puchala 

Chairman of the Board 
 
DATE: April 17, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Reopening - NMB Washington, D.C. Office 
 
 
The National Mediation Board (NMB) office, located at 1301 K Street, NW, Suite 250-
East, Washington, D.C., is now open to the public again—following a brief closure.  
 
Access to the office will be completed by scheduled appointment.  Please notify the 
NMB of your scheduled appointment by calling our offices at (202) 692-5000.  In 
addition, please check in with Building Security in the Main Lobby in the East Tower to 
gain access to our office. Please ensure that you have a valid government-issued 
identification card for verification. 
 


